Termination of Pregnancy Bill 2018 Submission No 714

Health, Communities, Disability Services and Domestic and Family Violence Prevention Comr

From:

Sent: Monday, 3 September 2018 1:30 PM

To: Maiwar Electorate Office

Cc: Health, Communities, Disability Services and Domestic and Family Violence
Prevention Committee

Subject: Termination of Pregnancy Bill 2018

Hi Michael

My wife (Carol) and I live in_ which obviously makes you my local member.

I am emailing you to express my serious concern regarding the above. To be honest Michael, when | heard about
this proposed piece of legislation, | couldn’t believe what | was hearing. Further digging into what this bill could
enact has quite frankly left me speechless.

How on earth can any piece of legislation be even considered when the other end of the thin wedge will enable the
lawful termination of a human life apart from possibly to avoid the death of the mother and baby.

| am appalled that any leader in our society could think that this is a necessary step to take; without question, a baby
is @ human being from conception and to legislate his or her demise for any reason other than the life threatening

safety of the mother and child, is unimaginable.

| assume others will disagree (although | haven’t had a client of mine express anything but disbelief as well) but I ask
you to exercise your right to represent my view to the Qld Parliament.

Thank you.
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